
PA Health & Wellness 
300 Corporate Center Drive 
Suite 600 
Camp Hill, PA 17011 

 
  

 

November 4, 2019 
 

Medicare Beneficiary Identifier (MBI) 
 
Dear Provider, 

 
Beginning January 1, 2020, Medicare beneficiaries and providers must use the new Medicare 
Beneficiary Identifier (MBI) to receive services and submit Medicare claims. Allwell from PA 
Health & Wellness providers should use the MBI when submitting Allwell claims starting January 
1, 2020.     

 
Allwell from PA Health & Wellness is asking all providers to be compliant with this change.  
Please ensure that anyone in your organization responsible for submitting Allwell claims are 
aware of this change and prepared to use the MBI beginning January 1, 2020.   

 
For more information on this change: 
 
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/New-Medicare-Card/Providers/Using-the-MBI.html 

https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/New-Medicare-Card/Understanding-the-MBI.pdf 

 
Reminders:  

• Claims can be submitted electronically using EDI Payor ID 68069 
• Claims can be submitted through the PA Health & Wellness secure provider portal 
• Paper claims must be mailed to: 

Allwell 
Attn: Claims 
P.O. Box 3060 
Farmington, MO 63640-3822 

 
Contact Us!  

If you have any questions, please contact us at 
PHWProviderRelations@PAHealthWellness.com or 1-855-766-1456 (HMO)/1-866-330-9368 
(HMO SNP).  

 
Thank you for your continued partnership. We look forward to working together to make sure 
our Medicare Participants in Pennsylvania have timely access to care. 

 
Sincerely, 
Allwell from PA Health & Wellness 
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